On the farm

Tell us: about a visit to the farm.

Vocabulary (translate any words the	nat you want to remember into your mother tongue);
bucket	camera
goose/geese	grass
	other
pen (sheep)	piglet
pony/ponies	seeds
sharp	side
to bite	to collect
to feed	to find
to giggle	to help
to laugh	to milk
to pat	
to spill	
to take photos	to wander
too	yard
Fun with words:	
Find two baby animals:	
Find the opposite of 'to cry':	
Find the opposite of 'to lose'	:
Find a word that is the oppos	ite of 'blunt':
Find a word that rhymes with	n 'sight':
Find a word that rhymes with	'brother':
Find two words with the lette	ers 'ee':
To a bicycle.	
To a cow.	
To your dog.	
You take photos with your	 •
You sit on the	
The sheep are in their	·



On the farm

Emily and her friends are on the farm. They want to see the animals and help Mr. Bull, the farmer, with the goats, horses, hens, geese, sheep, cows and pigs.

Joshua finds a goose wandering around by itself and takes it back to the other geese. Luke is watching some children riding horses. A child is feeding the ponies. Luke helps to feed the ponies. There are some baby animals too. There is a piglet and some lambs. Sharon has a camera and takes some photos of the babies. Debra wants to feed the hens. She finds some food and gives a hen some seeds. All the other hens come to eat the seeds too. Joshua runs to the sheep pen. He pats the sheep and gives them some grass from the bag on the side of the pen. A child is helping the farmer to milk the goat. The farmer shows the child how to get the milk into the bucket. The goat isn't happy. It has sharp teeth and nearly bites her. It kicks the bucket with its foot and the milk spills all over the floor and also onto Luke who is standing watching. He thinks this is funny and starts giggling. Sharon hears the noise and takes a photo with her camera. The farmer is laughing too.

The farmer brings the children some milk and cake for helping him. The children sit down in the yard to eat and drink and talk about their day on the farm.

Answer the questions:

- 1. Which animal does Joshua find?
- 2. How many baby pigs are there?



On the farm

3.	What kicks the bucket?	
4.	Where do the children sit	down?
Un	scramble the plural nouns	s and match them with the singular:
kc	ase	horse
sta	ckueb	grass
ee	psh	child
by:	so	boy
nh:	se	girl
the	ete	tooth
ldr	riench	sheep
sto	pag	goose
lml	ki	hen
lirg	gs	bucket
sgo	ars	milk
ssł	noer	cake
ee	gse	goat
Tr	ue or False:	
1.	The farmer's name is Mi	r. Cow
2.	A baby sheep is a lamb.	
3.	The plural of sheep is sh	eeps
4.	Emily has a camera	_
5.	One of the children milk	s the goat
6.	The farmer brings tea a	nd cake



@DebbieBanglit

Worksheet

Solve the clues below to find the singular or plural nouns or the names of some baby animals:

b	†	†	e	e	†	h	0	f	S	С	٧
u	h	W	h	j	S	C	f	h	d	j	С
d	9	ъ	†	f	р	0	r	e	0	р	0
S	e	>	:-	n	k	:-	0	а	9	У	k
р	d	S	0	h	У	k	9	9	S	р	i
е	h	Z	n	р	W	f	i	1	0	Z	†
е	m	0	p	r	0	S	а	n	e	Z	†
h	d	Э	۵	m	U	f	i	e	0	†	e
S	р	У	Ь	а	Ь	e	0	f	_	S	n
а	k	m	p	р	S	9	e	×	Ь	W	Z
X	1	n	S	r	0	Ь	٧	n	e	n	٧
r	У	×	d	0	n	k	e	У	S	S	С

The singular of babies
The singular of cows
The plural of dog
The plural of donkey
The plural of fox
A baby cat
The singular of leaves
The plural of pony

A baby dog
The plural of sheep
The plural of tooth
The plural of fish
The singular of geese
The plural of knife
A baby pig



cats

dogs

cows

hens

sheep

oxen

fish

monkeys

puppies

foxes

geese

mice

bees

kangaroos

wolves

zebras

gorillas

flies

elephant

bear

ape

calf

tiger

bat

dolphin

duck

fox

frog

sheep

person

Animals - Singular & Plural - Lotto Boards

goose mouse OX child lion deer

Animals - Singular & Plural How to play

- Give each student a Lotto Board.
- Cut and shuffle the Lotto Cards.
- Place the cards face down in the middle of the table.
- Each student in turn, turns over a card, and reads it.
- If the card is in the singular, the student with the plural on his/her board says the plural, for example: monkey - monkeys.
- If the card is in the plural, the student with the singular on his/her board says the singular, for example: mice - mouse.
- The student then says a sentence with the word, for example, "I see a monkey at the zoo."
- The student covers his/her board with the card.
- The student who covers his/her board first is the winner.



cat

dog

COW

hen

sheep

OX

fish

monkey

puppy

fox

goose

mouse

bee

kangaroo

wolf

zebra

gorilla

fly

elephants

bears

apes

calves

tigers

bats

dolphins

ducks

foxes

frogs

sheep

people

geese

mice

oxen

children

lions

deer